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By Internet Banking on

03 0626 0631496 002

Please donate to support 
families in our community 

 

Welcome to our 28th issue of our Newsletter.
 Grab a cuppa sit down relax and enjoy 

 Manchester House's news.
Manchester House will have limited staff availability on

 Monday 17th July due to staff training .Thank you for you patience.

At the 6th June Feilding Rotary Club meeting, Kevin Darragh was
awarded posthumously, 

the Paul Harris Fellowship Award 2013: Sapphire Pin 2023.
Kevin's wife Jill received this award on his behalf with Manchester

House invited to be a part of the celebration.
We were delighted to see Kevin honoured yet again for his services
to our community and his lifetime of contribtion and dedication to

helping and assisting others.
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Halcombe School recently organised a food collection to support
the Manchester House Food Bank. Both students and teachers
participated in the collection by dressing up in costumes and
donating non-perishable food items. The event was a huge success,
with a wide range of food items such as canned goods, pasta, rice
and toiletries being collected. The school community showed its
generosity to helping those in need by making a significant
contribution to the food bank.
The Manchester House Food Bank is a critical resource for families
struggling to put food on the table in the local area. Donations
from the Halcombe School community will help to ensure that
families in need have access to food during challenging times. The
food collection also provided an opportunity for students to learn
about the importance of giving back to the community and the
impact of their actions. The school can be proud of its efforts in
making a positive difference in the lives of those in need.

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz



TE IWA O MATARIKI-The nine stars of Matariki   
Matariki - signifies reflection, hope and our connection to the environment
Pōhutukawa - connects with those who have passed on
Waitī - ties to bodies of fresh water and the food within it
Waitā - ties to the ocean and the food within it
Waipuna-ā-rangi - associated with the rain
Tupuānuku - is for food that grows within the soil
Tupuārangi - is for food that grows up in the trees
Ururangi - is the star associated with the winds

Manchester
House

will be closed
14th July

C E L E B R A T I N G  M A T A R I K I

 Matariki holds a significant place in the New Zealand

calendar as it signals the start of the Māori New Year.

This occasion is marked by the reappearance of the

Matariki star cluster in the night sky, prompting us to

reflect on the past, celebrate the present, and plan for

the future. It's a time to cherish moments with loved

ones, create memories, appreciate the land, honour

ancestors and farewell those who have passed and

look to what lies ahead.


